
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 16th April 2021 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely Easter break.  Could we kindly remind all 

parents/carers to contact the school office with any messages.  Our Dojo system is in place for 

setting/receiving work from home (including homework).  School office contact details are below. 

 

If a member of your household experiences one or more Covid symptoms the whole 

household must self isolate and book a PCR test for the symptomatic person.   

Lateral flows are not accurate.  Please ensure you keep us informed of test dates and results. 

 

Our school buildings are currently closed to parents/carers there-

fore if you have any concerns please contact our school office via 

phone (01553 828680) or email  

office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley, Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680       Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week….Next week….Next week….   
Monday 

Music lessons (individual pupils) 

Tuesday 

Years R & 1: PE day (pupils to wear full PE 

kits all day)  

Friday 

Years 2-6: PE day (pupils to wear full PE kits 

all day)  

Football Club (Yrs 1-6) 3:15-4:15pm 

(remain in school PE kit) 

Thank you to our fabulous PTA for supplying 

our year 6 leaver hoodies (designed and printed 

by @Treat4u).   

If you would like to get involved with our PTA 

please speak with Rachel, Jo or Jane.  Please 

check out their Facebook page by searching 

for ‘Friends of Walpole Cross Keys’. 

 Yr6 Virtual Crucial Crew: Wednesday 

28th April 

 Year R vision screening and height & 

weight: Wednesday 26th May 

 May Bank holiday: Monday 3rd May 

 Half term break:  31st May to 4th 

June 

**Dates for your diary** 

Year R parents/carers received 

letters this week regarding an 

upcoming school nurse visit for vision 

screening & height and weight checks.  

If you wish to opt out please do so by 

Friday 30th April. 



ICS Coaching Football Club:  

Fridays 

If your child would like to attend 

football club with Aaron Watson 

please book by texting 07876 141107.  

If your child’s name does not appear 

on the register provided to us by ICS 

Coaching we will not be allowing them 

to stay, this is due to track and trace. 

No awards this week. 

 AttendanceAttendanceAttendance   

Reception:Reception:Reception:   100%100%100%   

Year 1:  91.25%Year 1:  91.25%Year 1:  91.25%   

Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%   

Year 3:  82.5%Year 3:  82.5%Year 3:  82.5%   

Year 4:  100%Year 4:  100%Year 4:  100%   

Year 5: 93.55%Year 5: 93.55%Year 5: 93.55%   

Year 6:  100%Year 6:  100%Year 6:  100%   

Whole school 94.6%Whole school 94.6%Whole school 94.6%   

Congratulations Congratulations Congratulations    

Year R, 2, 4 & 6Year R, 2, 4 & 6Year R, 2, 4 & 6   

Young Leaders Day—15th April 2021 

Yesterday all pupils in Years 4, 5 & 6 took part in a Playmaker Leadership Award with Tracy 

Bower (School Sports Co-ordinator).  They spent the day looking at leadership skills such as 

communicating effectively, organising people & things and working as part of a 

team.  The course was very practical and they tried numerous games &  

activities that can be set up during break times with younger students.  By the 

end of the day, they were all observed leading an activity as part of the 

final assessment.  Each student now has their own leadership journal to 

record any leadership activities they complete.  As leadership activities are 

completed, in and out of school, they can work towards a bronze, 

silver & gold awards.  They will receive a certificate very soon  

confirming their success as a Playmaker Leader. 

Global Schools Challenge 

We would like all pupils to have a go at this 

challenge.  Please watch the video (link  

below), it shows how communities are using 

ecobricks to tackle waste in the Philip-

pines.  What could you do to recycle 

waste?  Upload your ideas to the portfolio 

on Dojo by Friday 23rd April. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=cbPt1Jn3YL 



Next week’s menu: 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole week  

using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on Sunday.  If you 

miss the deadline please email the office by 9am on Monday with your 

child’s choices for the week. 


